
CITY OF NATCHITOCHES 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS NO. 0115 

SECOND STREET AND TOULINE STREET CONCRETE PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT  

FP&C PROJECT NO. 50-MK9-23-02 

AUGUST 15, 2024 

 

The City of Natchitoches is soliciting the services of an engineering consulting firm to develop plans and 
specifications for a project identified as, “Second Street and Touline Street Concrete Pavement 
Replacement.”  This project will be completed with State Capital Outlay funds administered by the 
Louisiana Division of Administration, Office of Facility Planning and Control. 

Interested parties are invited to obtain the Request for Qualifications package from Mr. Nick Verret, City 
Engineer, whose office is located at 1400 Sabine Street, Natchitoches, LA  71457.  He may also be 
reached by e-mail at nverretjr@natchitochesla.gov. 

All responses received will be evaluated in accordance with the selection criteria and corresponding 
point system that is identified in the Request for Qualifications.  The RFQ also identifies the scope of 
services to be performed by the selected firm. 

The City of Natchitoches will award the contract to the respondent obtaining the highest score in the 
evaluation process. 

Responses to the RFQ must be hand-delivered or mailed to Mr. Edd Lee, Purchasing Director, at 1400 
Sabine Street, Natchitoches, LA  71457.  Responses must be received no later than 10:00 a.m. on 
Thursday, September 5, 2024. 

The City of Natchitoches is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  All qualified small and minority-owned firms 
are encouraged to apply. 
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